
GEBELEIN

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

December 15, 1964

Mr. Cornelius Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

I wonder if the back account of $1,000.00 might 
be cleared up at this time?
We do a little extra at Christmas for our 
associates here and seem to be counting on more 
cash coming in to bring up our working balance.

Incidentally at the rate in two instances of recent 
sales of Paul Revere spoons, one in a New York 
auction at $1200.00 and one by the Vermont dealer 
@ about $1,000.00, your Cunningham set becomes quite 
a plus asset. I did not write further regarding 
the Coney tankard and to mention by the way it was 
previously turned over by us, but if her quotation 
of $9,000.00 may be considered as the full price 
as reported to me the price stated to the inquirer 
who mentioned to me his having telephoned in on it, 
a further query might be tried if the addition to 
your collection investment of as expensive a piece
as it would be even so, to be entertained.

Very truly yours,

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITES INC.

G/r    J. Herbert Gebelein

Silversmiths


